
From: "Zipser, Richard A." <zipser@art-sci.udel.edu> 
Date: January 8, 2013 10:01:48 AM EST 
To: "'mckay jenkins'" <mckay@UDel.Edu> 
Subject: Environmental Humanities Minor 
 
 
Dear Mckay, 
  
On behalf of the Department of Foreign Languages and Literatures, I wish to express support 
for the proposed minor in Environmental Humanities. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Richard A. Zipser 
Chair, Department of 
Foreign Languages and Literatures 
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